Dear Parents,

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to the Second Grade Team. Plans for the next school year have already begun and these plans promise to hold many terrific learning experiences. The following is a list of supplies we feel your child will need for the upcoming school year. Some supplies do not require your child's name on it because they will be used as classroom supplies. Please remember to send in a healthy snack with your child daily.

The following items should be labeled with your child's name...

- *sneakers to leave in school (unless sneakers are worn daily)
- *art smock (Dad's old shirt will do nicely)
- *ziplock baggies Boys: Gallon size Girls: quart size
- *2 boxes of 24 original crayons
- *2 large pink erasers
- *scissors (not plastic)
- *1 bound composition notebooks (wide ruled 9-3/4" x 7-1/2")
- *box for supplies (size 8"x5" plastic only)
- *2 two pocket,3 hole punched, plastic folders (1 blue, 1 red)
- *1 hard covered 1/2 inch view binders (with clear sleeve on cover)

The following items do not need your child's name on them...

- *3 boxes of 12 plain #2 pencils (please sharpen)
- *1 box of 8 original washable/watercolor markers
- * 4 dry erase markers fine tip only
- *2 black sharpie markers
- * 4oz bottle of Elmer's glue
- *3 large glue sticks
- * 4 Post it Notes (3x3) Neon colored
- *1 large boxes of tissues
- *2 black flare tip pens (Bic pens)
- *2 blue ball point pens
- *1 package of loose leaf wide lined paper



Sincerely,

The Second Grade Teachers